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SAD NEWS TO REPORT:

Mary Ficuciello's mother, Hilda Howe, passed away on Tuesday night, at the age of 89. In lieu of flowers,
Mary and her sister would appreciate

any donations, which will be sent to the Founders Pavilion, the facility where her mom was cared for.
They are trying to build a new, modern building.

If you would like to make a donation and sign a sympathy card , please see Hanne or Jeanne.

LIBRARY GOING GREENER PLANT OFFER:

The following staff will be receiving peace lilies: Linda Crawford, Kristen Reynolds, Kathy Novotny and
Celeste Hessler. By the way, Barbara Brand is thrilled with the idea and wants to claim one of the new
repotted plants.

STAFF PHOTO:

The staff photo date is now proposed for MONDAY, OCTOBER 5 AT 10:00 AM AT STEPS FACING FINE
ARTS. Several staff have mentioned that they will not be at work on October 2nd. It would be nice to
have a good turnout!! Let Maryanne know if you will be unavailable on October 5 for the staff photo.

Let's not put this off too much later due to the chilly air. The "official date" will be confirmed before the end
of the week.

Also, how about a photo collage that would include three separate photos: day staff, night staff and



